
From: Ellen Ramsburgh
To: HDC
Subject: Inglis house
Date: Thursday, September 28, 2017 4:59:00 PM

Dear Commissioners,
I am writing to you in support of a historic district designation for the Inglis House. The house and grounds clearly
meet the necessary criterion for designations. I hope the commission will recommend designation to City Council
and urge Council to approve designation of this important historic resource.
Ellen Ramsburgh
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